
ATTENTION PENNSYLVANIA 
SEPTIC SYSTEM USERS
Take Our Survey

Penn State Extension seeks 
Pennsylvania residents with on-
lot septic systems to take part 
in a study of how users care for 
and maintain these systems. The 
study will help identify needs for 
treating domestic wastewater.  

If you own or use a septic 
system, visit the link or use the 
QR code to see if you qualify to 
participate in the study. 

To take the survey,
call 814-863-4622 or visit 
extension.psu.edu/septic-
system-survey

Penn State College of Agricultural Sciences research and extension programs are funded in part by Pennsylvania counties, the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, and 
the U.S. Department of Agriculture.

The Pennsylvania State University encourages qualified persons with disabilities to participate in its programs and activities. If you anticipate needing any type of 
accommodation or have questions about the physical access provided, please contact Penn State Extension at 1-877-345-0691 in advance of your participation or visit.

This publication is available in alternative media on request.

Penn State is an equal opportunity, affirmative action employer, and is committed to providing employment opportunities to all qualified applicants without regard 
to race, color, religion, age, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national origin, disability, or protected veteran status.
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To take the survey, 
call 814-863-4622 or visit 
extension.psu.edu/septic-survey.


